
[Type text] 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Welcome	Back	
A	warm	welcome	to	our	new	children,	parents	and	carers	in	
Nursery,		Reception	and	in	the	main	school.		We	hope	you	soon	
feel	part	of	the	Queen’s	Hills	Community.			Please	keep	checking	
the	school	app	for	dates	of	meetings	and	events,	remember	also	to	
keep	checking	the	school	website.	Each	phase	will	be	completing	
their	school	blog	so	you	can	keep	up	to	date	with	your	child’s	
learning.			

Concerns	

If	you	have	any	concerns	please	make	an	appointment	to	see	your	
child’s	class	teacher.	Should	you	still	be	concerned	then	an	
appointment	should	be	made	to	see	the	Phase	Leader	for	your	
child’s	key	stage;	EYFS:	Miss	Compton		KS1:	Miss	Allen	LKS2:		Mr	
Jones			UKS2:	Miss	Kerrison.	If	an	issue	has	not	been	resolved	with	
the	class	teacher	or	Phase	Leader	then	an	appointment	can	be	
made	to	see	Mr	Georgiou	or	Mr	Roughsedge.			

At	Queen’s	Hills	we	operate	an	open	door	policy	and	parents	and	
carers	are	always	welcome	to	come	and	talk	directly	to	staff	at	a	
mutually	convenient	time.	We	would	much	rather	discuss	concerns	
and	issues	and	we	would	strongly	advise	you	to	come	and	talk	to	
us	rather	than	discussing	school	issues	on	social	networking	sites	
such	as	Facebook.		
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cleaner Vacancy 
 
 

Initially 10 hours per week 
(between 8am and 3pm) 

If you are interested please 
contact Debra Fraser in the 

School Office 
 

                         

 
Well done to all of the children who were successful in the Summer 
Reading Challenge and received their certificate and medal in 
assembly this week. 
 
It was lovely to see so many of the children at the Tea Time 
Thursdays which I know from the comments from parents and 
carers they all really enjoyed.   
 
Thank you to the staff who kindly volunteered in the school holidays 
to come in to run this event and the local companies who supported 
this event The tea time treats were kindly donated by Sainsbury's 
Longwater and FISH – Foodbank. 
 

Diary Dates 
 

 
SEPTEMBER 
Tues 12th       2.30pm Y3/4 Expectation Meeting 
Thurs 14th      9am EYFS Expectation Meeting 
                      2.30pm EYFS Expectation Meeting 
Mon 18th        Y1 Vision & Hearing Screening 
Tues 19th       Y1 Vision & Hearing Screening 
Tues 26th       2.30pm Miss Allen’s Class Show & Share 
Thurs 28th      8.30am EYFS Harvest Stay & Play 
Fri 29th           2.30pm Ms Taylor’s Class Show & Share 
 
 
OCTOBER 
Tues 3rd         Miss Butcher’s Class Show & Share 
Weds 4th        3 -4pm Y5 Reading Café 
Fri 6th             2.30pm Mr Jones’ Class Show & Share 
Tues 10th       Mrs Moore’s Class Show & Share 
Mon 16th        All Day - Y6 Parent & Pupil Interviews 
                      3pm – 6pm  
                      Nursery to Y5 Parents’ Evening 
Tues 17th       2.30pm Miss Peek’s Class  
                      Show & Share          
Weds 18th      All Day  - Y6 Parent/Pupil Interviews 
                      3 – 6pm  
                      Nursery to Y5 Parents’ Evening 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Queen’s	Hill	
Primary	School 

8 September 2017 


